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Dear Members of the Health Security Committee,
Dear colleagues,

Please see below concerns raised by colleagues Malta through the HSC Secretariat:

e We would like to raise a concern we are facing. In Europe we have restrictions from several countries restricting travel
however we are finding that people transiting through European airports are not being stopped. This is posing a problem as
they will not be identified on arrival at final destination. Our concern is further now that we have more variants especially from
South Africa.

e  Another point is that CDC have announced that they will not quarantine persons who have had 2 doses of vaccine. This already
presented us with challenges in people refusing quarantine. Kindly advice on a common position.

Thank you for your comments/feedback.

Kind regards,

HSC Secretariat



